
Penguin Class 
Hello and welcome to Penguin Class! My name is Mrs Read and I will be your 

teacher next year.  I am really looking forward to getting to know you all.  

Here are a few things that you might like to know about me: 

When I am not at school I enjoy spending time with my family and reading.  

One of my favourite things to eat is chocolate.  Yum!  I am very scared of 

spiders, especially the big ones with hairy legs so I hope some of you will be 

brave enough to put them outside if they come into the classroom! I don’t 

have any pets at home but my favourite animals are penguins so I am very 

glad to be in a class called Penguins.    

 

  

  

Your new class will be called Penguin Class.  Did you know that despite having wings 

penguins cannot fly? Instead they swim in the sea.  The smallest type of penguin is called 

a Little Blue Penguin and is about the size of a glue stick!  

 


